
 Weekly Bulletin no.82 

Friday 13th December 2024 

A huge thank you to everyone that attended our Christmas Bingo, it 

was a great success! Children participated in the Elf Run on Monday, 

please can envelopes be returned no later than Tuesday.  

Well done to our KS1 who performed beautifully for their Nativity 

play, the next classes will perform on Wednesday. On Tuesday, Years 

3-6 have their Christmas Show at the Winsford Academy—please 

give consent on ParentPay. The Aladdin Panto is on Monday for      

Reception—Year, contributions on ParentPay are really appreciated. 

School finishes on Thursday at 2pm (see poster below). Christmas 

Dinner will also be on the last day—please order if your child would 

like one. We hope you all enjoy next week—full of festive activities! 

Next week… 

Monday 16th December  

Aladdin Pantomime, R-Y6 

 

Tuesday 17th December 

Years 3 –6 Christmas Show at 

the Winsford Academy  

Owl Class Stay and Play  

 

Wednesday 18th December 

KS1 Nativity  

Dragonfly, Grasshopper,    

Bumblebee Classes 

 

Thursday 19th December 

School closes for Christmas at 

2pm 

No Home Hub 












